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February 2019 

Early work on Heathcote Road, Holsworthy from Monday 4 
March  

The NSW Government is delivering upgrades to reduce congestion and 
improve safety and connectivity on Sydney’s roads.  

Roads and Maritime Services will start early work on a two-kilometre upgrade of Heathcote Road at 
Holsworthy. The upgrade would reduce traffic congestion, improve safety, meet future traffic volumes and 
improve pedestrian and cyclist connectivity to Holsworthy train station and surrounding areas. 

Early work includes removing vegetation and installing new gas mains along Heathcote Road between 
Infantry Parade and The Avenue. 

We will also continue our investigation work including surveying the road and rail corridor, environmental 
inspections and investigating underground utilities.  

 

 

Location of early work on Heathcote Road, Holsworthy 
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Work hours 

Work hours will be from 7am to 6pm on weekdays and from 8am to 1pm on Saturday. 

We will be required to work outside our normal working hours at times in order to maintain traffic flow on the 
road network. Our night work hours will be from 6pm to 5am from Sunday to Thursday.  

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
completing the noisier tasks by 11pm. We will stage the night work so you will not be affected for more than 
two consecutive nights or for more than six nights in a month. 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Lane closures will be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and 
traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions or concerns about the night work, please contact our project team on 1800 749 
119 or HeathcoteRoadUpgrade@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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